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January 2024
Dear BCS Parents,

Thank you so much for your continued support of Burlington Catholic School. We are heading into our 6th year
as BCS and continue to grow and thrive. Registration for the 2024-2025 school year will open next week (we
will email you as soon as it is available) for our current BCS families and their incoming younger siblings! New
family registration will begin at Open House Sunday (1/28).

We worked very closely with our supporting parishes to carefully analyze and consider the cost to provide a
quality private, Catholic education to our students. Below are our tuition rates for the coming 2024-2025 school
year:

K3 Preschool Tuition Rates

# of Days
Partial Day (11:15am

pick up)
Half Day (1:00pm

pick up)
Full Day

(2:55pm pick up)

2 $2,523 $2,717 $2,911

3 $2,911 $3,105 $3,299

4 $3,299 $3,493 $3,687

5 $3,493 $3,687 $3,881*

K4 Preschool Tuition Rates

# of Days
Half Day

(1:00pm pick up)
Full Day

(2:55pm pick up)

3 $3,105 $3,299

4 $3,493 $3,687

5 $3,687 $3,881*

K5-8th Grade Tuition Rates
(multi-student discount applies to 2+ full time students)

# of Students Rate

1 $3,881

2 $7,219

3 $9,392

4 $9,992

5+ $10,592

*Multi-student family discount only applies to full time students. All other part-time tuition rates are as posted.



It is very important to register as early as possible to ensure proper staffing and resources for our students. Links
will be available late next week for all current families via email. Each registering family will pay a one-time,
non-refundable family registration fee of $100 that will hold your class spots for 2024-2025. As an incentive to
register early, all families who register by Friday, March 15 will have the $100 fee directly applied to your
2024-2025 tuition. This tuition cost includes all expenses and costs into one total. We want to remind all parents
that the person paying the tuition is able to take advantage of the tuition tax deduction on their state taxes.

Scholarship Information - please consider filling out the applications for any and all that apply! BCS has four
potential scholarships available to help offset the cost of tuition:

● Rewald Scholarship (K5-8th graders): The Rewald scholarship was established as a tuition assistance
program, and we encourage ALL families to apply. Please note that the granting of funds is strictly set
by the terms of the trust. Your scholarship application form and the supporting documents are due to the
school offices by Wednesday, April 24. Applications are in this registration packet as well as on our
school website: www.ourbcs.org or can be obtained through our school offices.

● Clayton Weis Scholarship (K3-8th graders): The Clayton Weis Scholarship was established in 2022
thanks to a generous donation by Mr. Weis! This is the only scholarship available to families in K3-8th
grade, and will be allotted throughout the school year to those in emergency need. Applications are in
this registration packet as well as on our school website: www.ourbcs.org or can be obtained through our
school offices.

● Eckert Scholarship (St. Charles Parishioners K3-8th): The Eckert Scholarship is available to St.
Charles parishioners, and will be allotted throughout the school year to those in emergency need.
Applications are in this registration packet as well as on our school website: www.ourbcs.org or can be
obtained through our school offices.

● Wisconsin Parental Choice Program: BCS will again be taking part in the Wisconsin School Choice
Program (WPCP). Current and new students entering our K4, K5, or 1st grade may qualify. Students
entering grades 2nd-8th grade may also qualify if, in the 2023-2024 school year, were already part of the
Wisconsin Choice Program through BCS or another parochial school, attended a public Wisconsin
school, or were homeschooled. The granting of a choice seat is based on income and place of residence
as well as a state-run lottery for availability. The Choice window opens Thursday (2/1). Please use the
following link: https://dpi.wi.gov/choice. If you qualify for Choice, your $100 family registration fee
will be waived!

BCS encourages you to apply for any scholarship above!

Any questions, please contact me – 262-763-1515 or eberg@ourbcs.org. We look forward to partnering with
you in educating your child(ren) for the 2024-2025 school year!

Sincerely,
Emily Berg, Principal

https://dpi.wi.gov/choice

